
 Newsletter
Flenniken Library 

Happening At the Library
Book Club meeting will be on

 October 8th @ 6

Next Meeting: November 12th

There will be a Library Board
meeting held on Wednesday 

September 16th @ 6 

Open to the public.
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Happy 
Halloween!



Story and Toddler Times have begun! 
It was a long break without the kids at the library, but that just makes

the reunion so much sweeter.
The kids have been pretty excited to be back, and we’re excited, too! 

Though it’s just begun, we have a lot going on. 
This time around, we’re starting off a bit differently. The older, Story

Time, kids are starting out with letters. We’re introducing letter
recognition early. They’ve learned about friendship, sharing, being

kind, and always trying, too. 
We’ll continue with their letters and sounds, using name tags for

them to find their names each class as well as letter tracing. 
Toddler Time will also have name tags and the videos we play will

also help with letters and their sounds.

Our Home School group is off to a great start, too! We’re diving into
learning reading comprehension as well as letter and sound

recognition. 
We’re all learning education can be fun! 
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Story & Toddler Time



Museum Passes
Go to our Facebook page to follow the links!
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Follow Us on Social Media
Flenniken Public Library

Library Hours:
Monday: 9:30-5; Tuesday: 9:30-6:30; Wednesday: 9:30-6:30;

Thursday: 9:30-5; Friday: 9:30-4:30; Saturday: 9:30-4:30
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